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Denton Independent School District 

Board Goal:   

 
VI. Growth & Change … In pursuit of excellence, the district will: 

 

 review and adjust policies and procedures as appropriate to address the challenges of 

rapid growth and changing demographic characteristics while maintaining and enhancing 
our strong sense of community 

 be environmentally responsible and aggressively pursue energy efficiency and 
conservation principals in building design, transportation alternatives and operating 
procedures. 

 

Purpose of Report  

 
The Purpose of this Report is to inform the Board of Trustees of the realignment of Robertson Road 
adjacent to Fred Moore High School and to illustrate the operational impacts to the District.  As part of 
the realignment, DCTA will provide a renovated parking area to the north of Fred Moore High School.       
 
Objectives  

 

 To partner with the City of Denton, South East Denton Neighborhood Association and DCTA for a 
better community environment 

 To educate District constituents of street modifications near Fred Moore High School 

 To provide updated parking and sidewalks to Fred Moore High School 

 Provide safe learning environments for students, staff and public. 

 
Operational Impact  

 
The realignment and parking improvements may cause modifications to normal bus and parent routes.  
Coordination between District Transportation, Curriculum and Communication Departments is 
imperative.  There is no monetary cost impact to the District for these improvements. 
 
Results  

 
A new plan for Robertson Road has been developed along with a new parking configuration north of Fred 
Moore High School.  Several coordination meetings and community group discussions have led up to this 
course of action.  Strict timelines by the City will be vital for this project to move in an efficient manner.  
District personnel will continue to attend City and DCTA events to provide Denton ISD perspective and 
to collect data for the Board of Trustees.   
 

Other Options   
 
The Board of Trustee’s attorney will need to work with District staff to facilitate possible lease 
agreements with DART and DCTA for the improved parking area.    

 


